
  
  
Change in Berthing Terminal   for AIM service vessel   Seaspan Lahore 2152W  

Customer   Advisory # MUM/2021-22/391

 

                                                                                                             3rd Jan,2022  
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Further to our earlier advisory dtd 1st Jan on gate opening and cut off details of AIM vessel   
Seaspan Lahore 2152W ,  please be guided that berthing Terminal for said vessel is change 
to NSIGT (INNSA04 ) i/o of NSICT  as per Terminal/VOA 
 
Please take not of the same also   note  THC will be applicable as per revised Terminal 
(NSIGT) 
 
 
ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting 
your valuable business to ONE. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative 
or Customer Service desk for additional information. 
 

Thank you. 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd 

 

Authorised Signatory 


